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Although I was raised on a farm myself and understand that agricultural chemicals are often used, chlorpyrifos is not
worth the cost in terms of its health effects on children and farm workers.  This one needs to be banned.

I know first hand the terrible and lifelong effects that some pesticides can have because I was exposed to Agent
Orange (dioxin-containing defoliant) during the War in Vietnam and still suffer the consequences.

Chlorpyfiros can have tragic consequences— especially on the developing bodies of babies and young children. 
Please help put this to a halt.  Help pass HB 4109 to phase out the use of chlorpyfiros.

Carroll Johnston
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